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Mr Martin Schulz 
President of the European Parliament 
PHS 9B11 

         
 

Brussels, 4 October 2012 
 
 
Dear President, 

 

Having received your response on the scandalous statements made by Mr Vidal Quadras, 

we take issue with your assertion that the statements made by Mr Vidal-Quadras have no 

relation to his function as Vice-President of the European Parliament.  

As a Member and Vice-President of the European Parliament, it is clear that any public 

statements made by Mr Vidal-Quadras cannot be simply dismissed as "a personal opinion 

made in a national political context".  

We would like to formally discuss this question at the next Conference of Presidents in 

Strasbourg. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

                                          
 

Daniel Cohn-Bendit                                           Rebecca Harms 
 

Co-Presidents 
Greens/EFA Group in the European Parliament 

 
 


